Wow...we at Project Lucas are honored that you joined the Project Lucas Fitness Challenge to help us raise awareness and funds for Backpacks for Africa. Thank you so much for joining this campaign! The COVID-19 pandemic in Kenya has hurt children that are affected by extreme poverty the most. The backpacks that we will distribute this July will help meet needs and allow precious children to go to school without stress or shame. THANK YOU SO MUCH! 

If we can help you raise funds in any way or answer any questions about Project Lucas, feel free to email me at scott@projectlucas.org. Please check out the Project Lucas Fitness Challenge Toolkit at projectlucas.org/toolkit for pointers, graphics, an overview of the challenge, and tons of resources to help you do your best for the campaign. 

In His Grip,

Scott Dishong
Co-Founder/Executive Director
